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Dear Democratic Legislator:

The tremendous success of the California Democratic 
State Central Committee Conference in Fresno, and the en­
thusiasm of those who participated, demonstrates the in­
tentions of the Democratic Party to win in November.

Now we must get on with the work of the campaign. 
Our first objective towards the success we anticipate must 
be a registration drive. On this project all Democrats 
can agree and work together.

The Women’s Division of the Democratic State Central 
Committee will hold an awards event soon after the close 
of registration in April, to honor the Democrats who worked 
in the registration drive. We are sure that greater activity 
will be generated if you will advise your people that their 
efforts will be recognized. We have designed an attractive 
award pin to be presented to each honoree attending this 
event.

Please keep a list of all the people in your district 
who are helping in any aspect of the registration drive. We 
will ask you to submit these names at a later date.

This is one way the State Central Committee can be of 
assistance in your campaign, so start your lists now.

Sincerely,

Jane Tolmach, Chairman 
Women's Division South
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